
July​ 11, 2020  
 
To: Makua and Haumāna of Kawaikini NCPCS 
 
Re: Updates 
 
Aloha e ka ʻohana Kawaikini: 
 
Our Kawaikini faculty and staff continue to work diligently on the best plan for the start of                 
school year 2020-2021. We will get this plan out to you this coming week.  
 
Here are the latest updates: 
 
Lā Hoʻolauna ʻOhana​: Our first parent meeting for the upcoming school year 2020-2021             
will be held on ​Thursday, July 23 at 5pm. This will be a virtual meeting to abide by social                    
distancing and state guidelines for gatherings. The link to join is: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
Meeting ID: 910 1672 0412 
Password: provided via email 
 
Office closure: The school office is now open however we will be closed on ​Tuesday, July                
14 and Wednesday, July 15 for pest control tenting. The school office will be reopened on                
Thursday, July 16 from 8am till 4pm. 
 
ʻOhana Paperwork Packets: ​Paperwork for the new school year will be ready for pick up               
from ​Monday, July 20 through Wednesday, July 22 ​from 8am till 5pm. Please wear a               
mask while on campus. When you arrive, please call the school office from your car, or                
knock on the office door and someone will come out to assist you. 

 
Reopening Plan​: We are finalizing the details of our reopening plan for the upcoming              
school year which will be shared with you this coming week. To assist with our planning,                
please complete this ​ʻOhana Reopening Survey​. Mahalo for your patience, while we work             
on the details. 
 
Mahalo to Na Hulu Makua for coordinating your kokua in classroom relocations as a part of                
our reopening plan. We greatly appreciate any time you have to kokua! Mahalo for your               
patience and understanding.  

 

https://forms.gle/J7xn1Ciwsi1ichTP8


 

Me ke aloha,  
 
 
Jessell Tanaka 
Poʻo Kula/Executive Director 
 
 
 
 

 


